Year 6 Camp 2021



Dear Parents/Caregivers

Due to current travel restrictions and the unpredictable nature of travelling interstate in the near future we have opted to take the Year 6 cohort to Perth this year.

To allow this to happen we are taking 3 camp groups, each with a maximum of 32 students (due to accommodation availability), with each group travelling to Perth on a Monday and returning to Karratha on Saturday morning. All camps are booked for Term 3 this year and groups will be created based on a student survey of friendship groups. Unfortunately, parent requests cannot be taken for a particular camp due to family holidays or similar.

An itinerary is currently being drawn up that will incorporate a mix of educational, adventure and fun outings and that itinerary will be released closer to the camp departure date.

With flights, accommodation, meals, transport by coach and activities it is likely that the cost of this camp with be near \$2000 and we are working with a travel agent to have a more accurate pricing confirmed in the next few weeks, with a final price to be announced in the beginning of term 2 when numbers are finalised. A government subsidy usually applies for Canberra Camps which significantly reduces the cost however, this same subsidy does not apply to the Perth trip.

In the past a parent committee has fundraised to reduce the cost of camp and if you are interested in being a part of such a committee please contact me for further information. Please let it be known in advance, that any fundraising completed is allocated in a fair and equitable way according to Department of Education policy, to every student travelling on camp and cannot be allocated to particular camp groups or individual students.

In order to secure your child's place on camp, we require a \$100 deposit, along with the slip below confirming your child's interest in going on camp. This is due in by Thursday 1 April (last day of term 1) so that we can confirm the final price of the camp. Payments can be made online at through the QKR app (information can be found at http://bwps.wa.edu.au/parent-information/online-payments/) or in person through the front office (eftpos facility available).

Yours Sincerely,

Lisa Ledger Principal 19 February 2021





Year 6 Perth Camp 2021

I wish for my child	in Room	to secure a
place on Year 6 camp and have made	e a payment of the required	d \$100 deposit.
Signed:	Date:	